PPSPERA General  Membership Meeting

Valley Hi Golf Club

August 12, 2021

11:30 am

This meeting was a social get-together with no formal business meeting being held.    One of the students who

was awarded one of the scholarships this year and another of the students from the previous year attended the meeting.  They each spoke of their college experience.  

The Proposed Budget for 9/1/2021 through 8/31/ 2022   was presented by John Kerr.  Barbara Watt made a motion to approve the Proposed Budget.  It was seconded by LuAnn Long and passed unanimously.  

Thanks to Sandy Patton for supplying the notes for this report.

Respectfully Submitted;

Joyce Schmaltz, Secretary 
NEXT PPSPERA BOARD MEETING:   October 14, 2021 at Valley Hi Golf at 11:30 am.

